
Town of 

New Marlborough Board of Assessors 

February 27, 2019 
 

 

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman, and Wendy Miller. Freddy 

Friedman was not present. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:35am. 

 

The following items were reviewed, approved and signed: 

 

A. Property Tax Abatement /Exemption Certificate and Application: 

 

1. Certificate #R2019-0005; File /Bill No. R2019 -0006 $2,914.85  

 

 

In other business Marsh indicated our Budget was returned by the Finance Committee 

which declined/denied a $2000 increase to salary an increase to her annual salary. She 

will submit another budget. 

 

Marsha and Wendy discussed that the assessor’s meetings are open to the public.  Folks 

with mobility problems, impairment or other physical issues may not be able to access 

the building and the assessor’s office in order to attend the meetings. Town Hall is not an 

ADA compliant facility; therefore, the assessors have arranged to move our meetings to 

the New Marlborough Library to be held on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of each month at 

9:00am.  Wendy spoke with Debora O’Brien, Library Director, who has granted 

approval.  Commencing Wednesday, March 13th at 9:00am and going forward our 

meetings will be held at the New Marlborough Library.  This update will be noted on the 

Assessor’s page of the Town’s website. 

 

The next meeting will be held on March 13, 2019 at 9:00am. There being no further 

business to discuss the meeting adjourned 9:30am.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy W. Miller 
 

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary 

 


